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Things to consider when fitting drop down rails 

 

 Technicians will not fit a drop-down rail unless it is to a solid 

or block wall. 

 If fixing to timber stud and non-structural walls, noggins or 

other suitable means of support must be used to 

support the rail. 

 If fitting to steel studs, the frame needs to be strengthened 

with blocking or similar so that the structure is strong enough 

to hold the rail. 

 Rails should always be installed by a qualified tradesperson. 

  Over time the mounting screws can be affected by exposure 

to water which may cause the screws to loosen or rust. You 

should regularly check that the rail is fastened securely to the 

wall and retighten or replace mounting screws 

when required. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


